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We had another good week!  They were so happy to finally have PE with 

Coach Huffman on Friday!!  We have been adjusting to a busy schedule 

as well as rules and expectations.  We colored and read a book, In 

Kindergarten that will come home in the Tuesday folder this week.  

Have your child read it to you.  We focused on the title (with a box 

around it on the front cover) and periods (colored over on each page). 

REMINDER:  Volunteer Registration  

We LOVE volunteers!  If you think you might want to 

be a volunteer at any point this year, please go ahead 

and register as a volunteer.  This must be done on a 

computer in our media center.  It also must be redone 

each year.  It takes a few weeks to be approved by 

the county so the sooner you can do it the better. 

Dates 

Friday, 9/30 

 Fall Festival (for the 

family) 6pm 

 Book Fair kick off 6pm 

 

Field Trip to Naylor Family Farm 

We will be going to Naylor Family Farm in Fuquay on 
Friday, October 28.  The cost of the trip is 
$17/student.  Please send in money for your child 
OR pay online from the school website ASAP! Also 
complete both sides of the permission form and 
return it ASAP.  Parents are welcome and 
encouraged to go with us to supervise. Only 
students and staff can ride the bus, so parents 
will need to drive/carpool.  No siblings are allowed 
on field trips.  If you would like to help sponsor 
other students, please see your child’s teacher.  
Please send exact change or write a check to Olds 
Elementary. 

 We still need a few items 
for the classroom: 
playdough, refills of baby 
wipes, WalMart gift cards 
for pillows for the 
classroom. 

 Please have your child 
practice writing their name 
at home if they are unable 
to write it consistently. 

 THANKS for all of the 
support you have all given 
so far! 


